
May 23,2023 

 

To whom it may concern, 

  

I am giving my notice that  I will be Resigning from my position as a Collector, Centralized Diabetes 

Patient Financial Services effective Immediately. 

I have had a difficult time with this decision but feel it is necessary inorder to be with my children as 

a full time at home mom. This is where I wish to concentrate and although I have been Employed in 

this Industry (BPO) for 8 years, the pull of my Family has directed my attention in a way that I cannot 

ignore. 

It has been a great pleasure to work alongside all my colleagues and I will miss them greatly. I 

appreciate all that i have learned working with you. 

 

Thank you and God bless. 

 

Sincerely yours, 

Iris D. Velasco 

 

 


